
 

  

The Corporation of the City of Kenora 

 

 By-Law Number 139 - 2017 

 

A By-Law to Authorize the Assignment of Lease and Consent of Landlord 

for the property municipally known as 305 Main Street South, Legally 

described as Parts of a lane adjacent to Lots 207 and 208 as shown on a 

Plan of Survey registered in the Land Registry Office at Kenora as Plan 

23R5416 and designated thereon as Parts 4, 6 & 8 and registered in the 

Registry Division of Kenora (No. 23) as Instrument No. 20779 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Whereas the Corporation of the City of Kenora, deems it expedient to enter into an Assignment 
of Lease and Consent of Landlord for the property municipally known as 305 Main Street South, 
Legally described as Parts of a lane adjacent to Lots 207 and 208 as shown on a Plan of Survey 
registered in the Land Registry Office at Kenora as Plan 23R5416 and designated thereon as 
Parts 4, 6 & 8 and registered in the Registry Division of Kenora (No. 23) as Instrument No. 
20779;  
 

Now Therefore Be It Resolved That that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora 
hereby enacts as follows:- 
 
1. That the Corporation of the City of Kenora enters into an Assignment of Lease and 

Consent of Landlord which Agreement is attached hereto and forms part of the By-Law;   
 
2. That the CAO be and are hereby authorized to execute the Agreement on behalf of The 

Corporation of the City of Kenora.          
 
3. That this By-Law shall come into force and be in effect from and after the final passing 

thereof. 

 

By-law read a First and Second Time this 21st   day of November, 2017 

 

By-law read a Third and Final    Time this 21st   day of November, 2017 

  

 

    The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 

 

    ____________________________________           

                                                

                  Sharon Smith, Deputy Mayor 

 

 

    ____________________________________           

                                                   

                  Heather Kasprick, City Clerk  


